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Youth and Young Adults Group

During 2024 the youth and young adults group met in-person, mostly after church on Sundays. During
our meetings we played games; practiced various arts and crafts, such as knitting, crochet and beading;
watched movies; had many discussions; and ordered a few pizzas. We also helped at some church
activities including the Christmas Market where we sold beaded bracelets we created ourselves, and
served food and coffee. One of our members even took charge of organizing and cooking the lunch. We
also read and discussed “Out of the Silent Planet” the first book in the C.S Lewis Space Trilogy.

The youth and young adults continue to be very involved in the church service, participating in chair,
serving, greeting, reading and live-streaming and then meet after church for some fellowship and fun.
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